EMBAJADA DE CUBA

Washington, D. C.

November 18, 1933.

Mr. Frances R. Grant,
Vice-President, Third InterNational Roerich Peace Banner Convention,
Hotel Mayflower,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Sir:

As I was absent from Washington when your kind letter of October 31st, was received at this Embassy, I was unable to answer, in due time, your courteous invitation to participate in the Third International Roerich Peace Banner Convention, which I otherwise would have been very pleased to attend and to cooperate, as a representative of Cuba, with your praiseworthy initiative.

Thanking you for extending me an invitation, I remain,

Yours very sincerely,

(Signed) Jose Baron

Counselor, and Charge d'Affaires, a.i.